
Week Commencing: 10.7.23 

Some of our classes have taken part in transition sessions to visit their new classrooms and new peers over the course of this 

week. The rest of the groups will have their sessions next week. During these times pupils have enjoyed taken part in some 

nice introductory activities.  

Your son or daughter will also be coming home soon with their transition book, with information about their new class from 

September. This can be used over the summer to support understanding of the change too. 

Next week we are excited to host our first Upper School Prom on Friday. There is still time to purchase a ticket (£5) if your 

child would like to attend. Please note this is a ticketed event for upper school pupils ONLY. 

Have a great week— Tina, Head Teacher 

Birthdays coming up!……  

Seren-Rose (Yellow), Katherine (Ash), 

Vasilis (Green) and Liam (Ash). 

Enjoy your special days! 

 

Upcoming Dates 

12.7.23 Sports Day event: Lower 

School 10am-10.45am 

Middle school 11-11.45am 

Upper School: 1.45-2.30pm. 

Parents are welcome to join in the 

fun! 

14.7.23 Leavers Prom. Ticket only  

19.7.23 Leavers Assembly 2pm 

20.7.23 Last day of the academic 

year for pupils. 

21.7.23 INSET Day for staff 

4th and 5th Sept 23 INSET Day for 

staff 

6.9.23 Pupils start new academic 

year 

 

Parental Consultation 
 
A reminder that the developers of the potential new site for     

Upper School in Buckhurst Hill are inviting to meet with parents 

at 2pm on Monday 10th July, at school,  to share plans for the 

new school site and the wider development. Mr Peter Tidmarsh, 

our CEO will also be attending.  

Come and hear about the exciting plans! 

SEND Family Picnic Fun Day 

… being run by the hcrg care group which includes the Essex Child 

and Wellbeing service. 

0-11 years (with or without diagnosis). 30th August. 10-2pm 

Hillhouse Primary school, EN9 3EL. 

Bring own drink and something to sit on. No need to book. 

Weather dependent. 

Activities include; Fire engine tour, arts & crafts, dress up, nature 

walk and sensory tent. 

Parent Meeting 
 
Mandy Aulak, one of our parent Governors, would like to invite 
all parents to a meeting on Tues 11th July at 2pm at the school to 
discuss the ongoing situation of early closure on a Friday after-
noon, and possible ways to move forward in getting the views of 
parents heard by the Authority about the matter. 


